
From: Dennis Ridz <dennisridz@hotmail.com> 
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        <richtorreypines@gmail.com>, "brad@sandiegojm.com" <brad@sandiegojm.com>, 
        "samsongavranian@gmail.com" <samsongavranian@gmail.com>, Daniel Jensvold 
        <danieljensvold@gmail.com>, nancy moon <kg6jji@san.rr.com>, 'troy Van Horst' 
        <troyvhdmv@gmail.com>, "hmcclurg@dmusd.org" <hmcclurg@dmusd.org> 
Subject: Project Review Committee meeting  

Date: Sat, 30 Sep 2017 01:53:44 +0000 

 
 
cancelled for October 5 at the Del Mar Hills Academy.  We accomplished at great deal at last 
nights meeting.  
 
Still plan for a full schedule at the Full Board meeting on Thursday October 12th at 7:00 PM  
 
 
fyi Jose enjoyed his chocolate chip cookies.   
 


